
Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health 
Committee,


Thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie 
Patient and Health Provider Protection Act”


The nightmare that our country experienced with the COVID Plandemic has 
proven to be a fatal over-reach of not only by our federal government, the WHO 
but also our state government.   Governor DeWine picked winners and losers 
which affected, in many cases, the death of many of my fellow citizens.   This 
must NEVER happen again.  Autonomy in making personal health decisions 
must not be infringed upon by our government- period.


I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 73.


Sincerely,

Linda Kelly


